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22 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 9: English Text for the Summer Term 

Next term, Year 9 students will begin studying the novel ‘Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde’. The study of this novel will 

continue throughout Years 10 and 11 as part of their GCSE studies. 

To enable students to annotate their own texts, we highly recommend that all students purchase their own 

copy, which they will then be able to continue to use for their GCSE’s. If you decide not to purchase a 

physical copy of the book for your child, they will still be able to access an online version on Showbie. 

We recommend the following copy: ‘The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll & Mr Hyde’ - The Complete Novel 

with Annotations & Knowledge Organisers (CGP School Classics). 

 

This is currently available from your local bookshop or any online book retailer.  

Whilst we recommend this version, if your child already owns a different edition, it is fine for them to use that 

instead.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me on GibsonK@hgs.rklt.co.uk if you need further information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Gibson 

Assistant Programme Leader of English 

http://www.harrogategrammar.co.uk/
https://www.harrogategrammar.co.uk/school/policies/privacy-notice-for-pupils-and-families/
mailto:GibsonK@hgs.rklt.co.uk

